Markwell, Jgnathan

From: Mary-Jane Low «M>

Sent: 17 January 2015 15:04
To: Markwell, Jonathan
Subject: Objection to dams
Jonathan,

I think it's totally unnecessary.

Too much of nature will be damaged.

Why not have early warning sirens if this so call flash flood is going to occur, what's the likelihood? 1 in how many
years?!

Listen to the people.

Turn the project down and tell City of London to go use the money on something else.

Kind regards, a resident of Vale of Health.
M-J Low

Sent from my iPad



